
To Miss ^yatt Pap worth, 
Women’s Industrial Council.

Sept. 26th 1907.

Dear adam,

I rapTfit that as the Comnittee of this S^/cietv does net meet 

in the month of August, your letter of the end of July has not 

received attention sooner.

It was laid before the Kj<ecutive Committee yesterday at 

their first meeting after the vacation, and I ar desired to thank 

you for it, and to tell you that it is unfortunately not possible for 

us to distribute papers of iuiother Society. The Committee would 

suggest that the most effective manner of making known the confe­

rence to our members would be to insert an advertisement in the paper 

“Women’s ’franchise" (13 1;ream’s Building^^, .C .) as this paper is 

seen by a large number of our members and to others likely to be 

interested in your work.

In erder to insure insertion in the next issue, matter should 

reach the Office by the 1st post on Saturday morning.

I am,

Yours faithfully.

(Signed) P. Strachey


